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     TWO weeks until our 8th Annual “Getting Down with the Dawgs” Draw Down on Saturday, 

17 February 2018 and your one in 312 chance to win $10,000 (do not have to be present to win)!  

Tickets are selling fast so stop by the shelter at 255 Central Plank Road, Wetumpka, AL 36092, 

Mon-Fri 8-5 & Sat 8-4 this week to purchase your ticket.  You can purchase your ticket(s) over 

the phone or on-line but we cannot mail them per Federal Law and will hold them in ‘will call.’   

 

     Our Drawdown will take place at the Entertainment Center, Wind Creek Wetumpka, 100 

River Oaks Dr, Wetumpka, AL! You will be able to park directly across from the Entertainment 

Center or in their parking garage.  But please do NOT park in the gas station/store parking lot 

next to the venue.   

 

     Each ticket holder and guest will also get a delicious buffet dinner/beverage, and there will 

also be awesome gift baskets given out after every 25th ticket drawn and cash bars for your 

convenience.  If you have a guest that would like to attend WITH the ticket holder(s), cost for 

their entry/meal is $25.  

 

     Doors will open on the 17th at 5:00 pm, the cash bars will be open approx 5:30, dinner begins 

at 6 pm and the Drawdown starts at 7 pm.  Tickets can be purchased by individuals and 

organizations/clubs as what group couldn’t use some additional money for their activities/cause! 

Purchase a ticket for a friend or family member to give them a chance at big winnings while also 

supporting the shelter.   

 

     For any questions contact us at 334-567-3377 or email hselco@bellsouth.net .  
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